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St Mary’s Primary School 

Reilly Park, Banbridge,

 Co. Down, BT32 3DJ

www.stmarysbanbridge.co.uk
info@stmarys.banbridge.ni.sch.uk

Telephone:  (028) 406 62572
                                                                     Fax:    (028) 406 26545

   
[image: image1]    Principal: Mr. D. O’Hagan                                                                                   B.Ed., NPQH., M.Ed.
15th June 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

St Mary’s Summer Scheme will operate during July and August this year. It is anticipated that the Scheme will commence on Monday 29th June until Friday 21st August with the exception of the week beginning Monday 13th July. 

Scheme sessions will run from 9.00am to 12.30pm and from 1.00pm to 4.30pm each day. Doors will open from 8.30am, at no extra cost. Full supervision will be given to pupils staying for a full day session from 12.30pm to 1.00pm to enable children to have a lunch. Children should have their own lunch and snacks for the day as food will not be provided. Prices remain the same as last year.

· Half day session will cost £14.00. 

· Full day session will cost £25.00 

· Full week placement will cost £100.00. 
· Full weekly morning or weekly afternoon placements will cost £65.00. 

· Discounts will be available for siblings and families attending.

Your child will be involved in various sport, leisure and educational activities at setting. Parents are asked to drop off and collection at the bottom door, from the carpark. A staff member will be at the door in the morning. Children will sanitise hands and shoes at the door before going to their room. We will be operating in ‘pods’ so staff and children will only be mixing with the same people within their bubble while adhering to the 2 metre social distancing rule. We will not be allowing any visitors or parents into our setting. Bills can be paid online, or we have a card reader at reception. On collection please ring our mobile 07549097163 and a staff member will take your child/children to the bottom entrance. If your child or anyone in the household has symptoms of Covid-19, keep them at home. Please see policy.

If you are interested, please complete the registration form issued with this letter. Please indicate clearly which days/weeks/times you wish to avail of the scheme and return to your child’s teacher. Please return your form on or before Friday 19th June. This form does not guarantee your child/children has a space.
Please read carefully the terms and conditions overleaf. 

Yours sincerely,

Naomi Hull (Scheme Leader)

Des O’Hagan (Principal)
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